May 31, 2023

Here we are with just 8 and %2 days of school left for this year. This has been such an amazing school year and we are
hoping to make these last couple of weeks a positive end to all of the learning and fun that has happened. Last week
we welcomed our newest friends during Kindergarten screening. This week we started the process of saying goodbye
to our oldest friends as they visited the middle school to start to get a feel for next year.

As we wrap up this year, please be watching for information about special events and opportunities for you to
participate in activities and support our students during field days, 5th grade celebration, spring concerts, etc. Each
school has several events planned for this last stretch.

As | mentioned last week, please continue to monitor your child and help him/her with the upcoming transition to
summer and next year.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your child or your family.
Have a great week!
(email: lroux@rsu3.org  school phone: 948-2280 home phone: 568-3980 cell: 323-0990)

Notes from the Office: Important Upcoming Dates.....

June 6 - Spring Concert 1:45 p.m.
June 12 - Field Day
June 13 - Last Student Day (early release)

June 13 - Budget Referendum - please get out
and vote

EVERY DAY. ALL DAY. ALL THE WAY!

ATTENDANCE COUNTS June 14 - School Board Meeting



mailto:lroux@rsu3.org

Check out what's happening at Troy School ... Week of 5/22

K-2

On Friday we had a theme day. Students listened to the story
Elephant and Piggie Should I Share My Ice Cream. They worked on a
craft reflecting on this school year. What they learned and their
favorite memories. In Math they completed various station reviewing
concepts they have learned this year.

What a WILD week we had! Some exciting new friends came to visit
us at Troy School. Early in the week, students discovered a baby
snapping turtle in the freshly planted potato beds, and by Friday a
duckling wanted to join our class!

Students rocked it on their spelling and writing assessments,
showing huge growth in both their skills and stamina! They
continued to work on their science projects are excited to wrap them
up and share them with their classmates.

SEL

This week at Troy students played a review kahoot.

Garden

What a beautiful day in our school garden! We planted more dry
bean seeds in the hoop house, mulched our potatoes, and watered.
We also planted some Mexican sunflowers, weeded, and mulched the
flower bed near the school entrance. Things are shaping up!




